
July 24, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Jerrol F. Custer 

9920 Saltsburg Road 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15339 

 

Dear Mr. Custer: 

 

Enclosed are your travel advance check, your airline tickets, and a letter from Tracy Shycoff of our 

staff that explains travel claim procedures and provides details regarding your hotel reservation.  

(Our travel claim procedures are simpler than they may appear at first, and we can answer any 

questions you may have following the deposition.) 

 

I will meet you at the gate at National Airport when your flight arrives at approximately 5:02 P.M. on 

Monday, October 27, 1997, and I’ll accompany you to your hotel and make sure you get checked in 

that evening.  (Don’t worry---I will recognize you at the gate, since I have seen you on video.)  On 

Tuesday, October 28, I will meet you in the hotel lobby at about 8:00 A.M.; we will take the Metro 

(the Washington D.C. subway) together to the old National Archives building in downtown 

Washington, and we will then ride an Archives shuttle bus to the new Archives facility called 

“Archives II” in College Park, Maryland.  The shuttle bus will arrive at the Archives at about 9:45, 

and the deposition will start shortly thereafter at 10:00.  Following the deposition I will accompany 

you to National Airport via shuttle bus and Metro, and I’ll see you to the gate of your departing flight. 

 

Please ensure that you bring with you to the deposition any articles you may have written on the 

assassination, any government records you may have concerning the assassination, any audiotapes or 

videotapes you may have of interviews you have given (with the exception of commercially available 

tapes, which you are not required to bring with you), and any other records related to the assassination 

(such as diary or journal entries) you may have, as defined in your subpoena.  

 

I want to thank you again for your cooperation these past few weeks.  I look forward to meeting you 

and listening to your recollections about the events of November 1963 in which you participated.  

Your assistance in helping the Review Board better complete the historical recor of events at 

President Kennedy’s autopsy is appreciated. 

 

Should you have any questions, please call me collect. 



Mr. Jerrol F. Custer 
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Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

Enclosures 

 

  

 

 

 

 


